Fight Back Against Abusive DIR Fees
Show your support for new legislation that would prohibit PBMs from assessing retroactive direct and indirect remuneration (DIR) fees in Medicare. H.R 1038/S. 413, the Improving Transparency and Accuracy in Medicare Part D Drug Spending Act, has received bipartisan support in both the House and Senate. 

Your voice is needed to continue to grow support. NCPA has resources available that make it simple for you to voice your support for this legislation. Visit the NCPA Legislative Action Center to email your legislators and urge them to support this legislation. NCPA also has a sample letter to the editor (add link) available that you can personalize and submit to your local newspaper to help raise public awareness of this critical issue, and an infographic that explains how DIR fees work that you can use in your pharmacy. 
You can also support this important legislation by meeting with your legislator or their key staff face-to-face to explain the complexities of this issue. NCPA’s Congressional Pharmacy Fly-in, April 26-27, is a tremendous opportunity to do so. The format has been shortened and the cost lowered to allow you to advocate for your business while reducing the time you need to spend away from your pharmacy. More information is available here. 

